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On August 29, we held an online Hyojeong CheonBo Event, the second online workshop in Africa, 

following one held two months ago on July 11. This workshop took place at the Sasamoto Church located 

in Nairobi, the capital of Kenya. The event was broadcast live to seven countries (Kenya, Uganda, 

Tanzania, Rwanda, Burundi, Ethiopia, and Zambia) and it brought tremendous grace to the more than 100 

members who participated. 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

The entire schedule was led by Heavenly Africa Branch Training Center Coordinator Andirco Tshaba, 

starting with an opening prayer by Heavenly Africa Branch President Jin-hwa Chung. Then President Jin-

hwa Chung and FFWPU for a Heavenly Africa Branch Training Center President Bakari Kamara gave 

opening remarks. After that, the chanyang session was held, which gave the participants their first chance 

in a long time to participate in chanyang, with a spirited chanyang session that was shared through video. 

Then there was time to liberate our ancestors who have waited for so long and special prayer session. 

 

The last part of the workshop was the Ancestor Blessing Ceremony. The participants donned their holy 

robes and synchronized with the video transmitted from Kenya, many participants were spiritually reborn 

and restarted their lives as they liberated and blessed their ancestors. The entire ceremony went smoothly 

according to the scheduled program. 

 

 

 


